
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  June 26, 2017 
     
RE: 3716 Donald Avenue (permit application # T17-8538) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Sea Grape tree.  
A site inspection was done on June 22, 2017 and documented the following: 
 

           Tree Species: Sea Grape (Coccoloba uvifera) 
 

 



 



 





 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 



 

 
 
Diameter: 28”  
Location: 80% (back yard tree)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 20% (very poor, insect galls throughout tree, decay, poor 
structure, old bad cuts in canopy)  
Total Average Value = 66%  
Value x Diameter =  18.4 replacement caliper inches 
 
Recommendation:  Recommend approval of the removal of one (1) 
Sea Grape tree at 3716 Donald Avenue to be replaced with 18.4 
caliper inches of dicot or fruit trees from approved list, FL#1, to be 
planted on site. 
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Karen DeMaria

From: Christa Rosinski <azorrn@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 2:02 AM
To: Karen DeMaria
Cc: krosinski@icloud.com
Subject: Fwd: 3716 Donald Avenue tree removal permit application

Karen, 
I am aware of the tree removal request from 3716 Donald Avenue and have authorized Kurt Rosinski to act on 
my behalf and as needed during this process. 
I also appreciate your help with placing this request on the next tree commission agenda in July. 
Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail or phone. But, If 
you need a quick response, it might be easier to contact Kurt initially, since I am in Arizona with a 3 hour time 
difference between us. 
 
Thank you again, 
Christa Rosinski 
520-730-5817 
AZORRN@COX. NET 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kurt Rosinski <krosinski@icloud.com> 
Date: June 26, 2017 at 11:37:41 AM MST 
To: Christa Rosinski <azorrn@icloud.com> 
Subject: Fwd: 3716 Donald Avenue tree removal permit application 

Can you send an email to Karen regarding the tree removal request when you get a chance? 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Date: Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 2:20 PM 
Subject: RE: 3716 Donald Avenue tree removal permit application 
To: Kurt Rosinski <krosinski@icloud.com> 
 

Thanks for the info.  Yes, please have her send me an e‐mail stating she is aware of the tree removal 
request, for our file.  I will place this on the July Tree Commission agenda. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Karen 
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